
Hello Glenn, 

 

After seeing you supporting our Mendocino grape industry for so many years, I'm glad to see 

you elected to the board and advocating for cannabis farming as an agricultural activity. As a 

grape farmer, winemaker and cannabis grower, I'm writing in support of the MCA 

recommendations for the BOS meeting tomorrow. I hope the BOS can consider a more vigorous 

and decisive approach to the issues we face as cannabis farmers in Mendocino. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Remi Zajac 

 


